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Newsletter – Covid restrictions 
 

Although nationally the cases and numbers of deaths from Covid are reducing, the numbers in Bradford 
remain stubbornly high. I have had a few conversations with parents who seem to think that Covid is not 
so much of a problem now. I would like to say that this is not the case. The threat from Covid is still very 
real.  
 
Symptoms/Cases of Covid 
You must report any symptoms or positive cases within your family to school. You must not send your child to 
school if they, or anyone in the house has any symptoms or has tested positive. Any child with symptoms must 
isolate at home for 10 days or return after a negative test result.  
Symptoms are; 

• a new, continuous cough 

• A high temperature 

• Loss of taste or smell 
If your child has any one of these – do not send them to school and inform us. 
 
Attendance and Extended leave 
We are following Bradford’s attendance procedures. All children are expected to attend school. If your child cannot 
attend school, you must ring and let us know. Travel outside the UK is prohibited at the moment, but any 
applications for extended leave should be made before you travel. Families taking leave during term time 
(Extended Leave) will complete the paperwork and, if absent for 5 days or more, will be issued with a Fixed Term 
Penalty Notice by Bradford Council. Please meet with the Phase leader for your child before you book any time out 
of school. 

 
Communications 
All letters and messages are sent to parents via our WEDUC app. If you have not signed up – please contact school 
for a special login code.  
Homework and any remote learning will be delivered via our SeeSaw app.  
 
 
Thank you again for the wonderful support you have shown us.  
We will do the very best for your children. 

 
 
 
Lorraine Martin 
Headteacher  
 


